

PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT

8055 Barbara Avenue Inver Grove Heights Minnesota 55077

Parks and Recreation 651-450-2585

Veterans Memorial Community Center 651-450-2480

Inver Wood Golf Course 651-450-4320

www.ighmn.gov

April 4, 2023

Dear Community Partner,

The Inver Grove Heights Parks and Recreation Department is committed to improving the quality of life for our residents of Inver Grove Heights. Throughout the year, the department offers a wide variety of recreational opportunities and services for all ages and abilities.

On behalf of the entire parks and recreation team, we would like to invite your business to partner with us to help create events and programs that bring the community together. A contribution from your business allows our department to continue to deliver the same level of quality events and programs we are grateful to have. There are many ways your business can support a community gathering while creating awareness and visibility for your business as well as connecting with the community. Your business can become a sponsor by providing monetary funds, or in-kind donations. Your contribution showcases your organization's dedication to enriching the community through positive, fun, and memorable experiences.

The enclosed sponsorship brochure lists a variety of ways your business can participate. Please let us know if you would like to sponsor in a way that is not listed, and we can customize your sponsorship to offer you promotional flexibility and maximize your exposure.

A few examples of events and programs your contribution can support:

- Food Truck Days
- Movie in the Park
- Safety Camp
- Healthy Living Fair

- Ghostly Gathering
- Youth Leagues
- Holidays in the Heights and more!

I hope you will consider this invitation to become a partner with Inver Grove Heights Parks and Recreation. Our team would love to partner with your business to create opportunities that are valuable to your business and our community. Let's build a stronger community - together!

Please complete the attached sponsorship form and return it to me, Rachel Mikel, or if you would prefer to discuss options for your contribution, please contact me at 651-450-2583 or mikel@ighmn.gov.

I appreciate your consideration and look forward to speaking with you.

Sincerely,

Rachel Mikel

Recreation Coordinator Rmikel@ighmn.gov

651-450-2583

Mikel